
  THE HIGH SCHOOL OF SPORTS MANAGEMENT  
              MR. DEREK E. CRADLE, PRINCIPAL 

 
Teacher Planning Day ~ Culture Festival ~ Winter Break 

 
 
December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We are committed to providing tailored instruction that meets the unique academic needs of each student. Our 

teachers will use the upcoming scheduled time to analyze student work, create plans, and design small group 

instruction to deliver effective, targeted support. 

Please note the following important dates: 

●​ Thursday, December 19, 2024:​

Students will have a half-day of classes from 8:00 a.m. to 11:10 a.m. During this time, they will attend 

their 5th, 7th, 3rd, and 8th-period classes. Please ensure your child is present for this important 

instructional day. 

●​ Friday, December 20, 2024:​

Students will participate in a full day of classes as we celebrate our Annual Culture Festival. 
●​ Winter Break:​

Winter Break begins on Monday, December 23, 2024, and classes will resume on Thursday, January 
2, 2025. 

Reminders: 

●​ Please ensure your child wears their uniform daily. 

●​ Students must bring their Yondr pouch to school each day. 

●​ Attendance is critical to your child’s success. Please ensure that they attend school daily so that they 

remain on track to graduate on time. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office and speak with Ms. Tanya Williams for more 

information. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education and Happy New Year!  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Derek E. Cradle 
Proud Principal  
 


